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Dear community of San Jose, and city govt,, 

 I think it should be clear, at this point, we need to expand, the initial scope of ab 3088.

 And return to, the good work, of David Chiu and Ash Kalra, this past summer, on housing & small business, forgiveness ideas.

 And the state funding structures, that can very much address, debt burden issues.

 I emphasize, all sides are trying to survive, this Covid-19 pandemic, for the next few years. I think we should work on ways to assist, not hinder,
or place obstacles.

 I very much question, the use of debt burden, with what may be the beginnings, of this pandemic.

 To try to think creatively, I feel, Ca state funding packages, and its growing, financial systems, can address the fears, of recession & foreclosure
issues, well into 2021, and beyond, if needed.

 Good affordable housing, and small business funding ideas, can also simply address, the new ideas of equity. And what can be, an overall good
course, for the next few years.

 And interestingly work toward, community healing and solidarity, for all sides, as well.

   Sincerely, 
   Blair Beekman 
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